Lt Governor Caucusing Procedure
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1. Each candidate shall be allotted a maximum of 5 minutes to speak and entertain questions by the caucus room members in attendance.  The candidate should speak about their platform.  If their speech does not use the entire 5 minute period, the appropriate Division members will be allowed to ask appropriate questions of the candidate.

2.  There will be a 5-minute discussion period once all candidates have spoken and have been questioned prior to voting (conducted before leaving the caucus room).  Lt Governors are elected in their appropriate caucus room sessions.  Winners of the election will be announced at Closing Session on Sunday.
3. Members of the District Board will act as moderators in each Caucus room unless the Lt Governor is running for the same position again.  In this case, another Lt Governor will take charge of the Division in the room..

4. The guidelines and general procedures for caucusing shall apply.
5. Candidates will not be in the caucus room while other candidates are speaking and being questioned.

6. Candidates will not be in the caucus room while the 5-minute discussion period is taking place.

7. Candidates are allowed to hand out campaign materials in the form of a flyer only.

8. Candidates can submit a poster – maximum size 20 x 28 to be hung by Key Club staff in the convention area.  Turn the poster in during registration check in to the Key Club office.

9. Candidates can not post campaign materials on Division Facebook pages, Club Websites, or place an ad in the official program.

10. Candidates are able to vote if they are the designated delegate for their club. 
